
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Re: Coronavirus Update 

 

First of all, we wish to thank you for the support so many of you have shown us through what 

has been a very difficult time. 

As Headteachers we feel it is particularly important for our families that we work together as 

two schools serving one community. 

Due to the lack of leadership from the Government, our two Governing Bodies have 

supported our decision as Headteachers to close Callis Grange and St Peter’s at the end of the 

school day this Friday 20th March. This will now be the last day before the Easter holiday. 

We have a clear duty of care to our staff, children and families to do all we can in this 

unprecedented situation to prevent the spread of the Coronavirus. 

We are informing you now so that you can make any arrangements required for when your 

children are at home as from Monday 23rd March. 

Whilst we are closed we will keep you informed of what the future holds. 

You will also receive a separate letter from each school regarding activities to do with your 

child at home. 

Wishing you and your family well during this difficult time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr T Hunter-Whitehouse 

Headteacher 

Callis Grange Nursery and Infant School 
Beacon Road, Broadstairs, Kent CT10 3DG 
Telephone: (01843) 862531 Fax: (01843) 867092 
office@callis-grange.kent.sch.uk 
website:http://www.callis-grange.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr Tim Hunter-Whitehouse 
Grange Road, St Peter’s, Broadstairs, Kent CT10 3EP 

Tel 01843 861430 office@stpetersthanet.co.uk 
www.stpetersthanet.co.uk 

  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs A Marshall 

Headteacher 
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